
 

JANUARY 2013   
Welcome to the year 2013!!!!!! 

Welcome back to our families that have been off vacationing 

and/or spending time with family and friends.  We certainly hope 

that everyone had a wonderful, safe and happy holiday.   Our 

staff would like to extend a personal thank-you for all the 

wonderful gifts, goodies and good-will brought to us by all our 

loving families.  We do appreciate everything you have done for 

us.  As the season's festivities recede and the New Year 

approaches, our thoughts naturally turn to the future.  Our 

children have returned to school with boundless energy and 

enthusiasm.  The progress that the children have made thus far 

in their academic and social skills is truly amazing and 2013 

promises to be a year full of more learning opportunities 

balanced with lots of fun activities at FSIA.  

 

10TH Annual December Festival and Bazaar 

Thanks to all the families and staff involved in the December 

Festival and Bazaar for all your help and generous donations.  

Our D.J set the mood for a festive atmosphere.  Bounce Houses, 

Trains, and Arts and Crafts were some of the activities enjoyed 

by the children. The schools chorus performances were a great 

success and enjoyed by all.  Santa came to town and took 

pictures and there was an abundance of delectable foods to taste 

and plenty of shopping opportunities. Thank you to everyone who 

participated this year in the Raffle and Congratulations to the 

winners.  

SCHOOL CLOSED/HOLIDAYS 

 January 1
st
 - New Year 

 

NO VPK CLASS                           
 From December 24

th
 to January 4

th 


 

January 18th & 21st.  

 

 

FIELD TRIP                      

On January 11th, 2013 PK-4, and PK-5 and VPK will be 
attending to “Pinkalicious” at The Broward Center.  Pinkalicious 
can't stop eating pink cupcakes despite warnings from her 
parents. Her pink indulgence lands her at the doctor's office with 
Pinkititis, an affliction that turns her pink from head to toe - a 
dream come true for this pink loving enthusiast! But when her 
hue goes too far, Pinkalicious must figure out a way to get out of 
this predicament -- one that involves eating some green, healthy 
treats! Sounds easy, but can Pinkalicious stay away from those 
yummy pink treats? Based on the wildly popular book series, 
Pinkalicious is a color treat for all 

Please remember to wear Uniform 

Remember to be on time (8:30 am). 

WEBINARS 

Don’t have time to come in person? Catch with us online. 

Edu1st offers excellent nutritional webinars directly to your 

computer. Just follow the link every time from our 

Facebook web page: http://www.facebook.com/fsiapreschool  

English Webinar: "The TRUTH About Weight Loss - Tips 

from Successful Weight Losers"          

Wednesday, January 9th at   9:00p.m.  

Spanish Webinar: "La VERDAD sobre la perdida de peso 

- Consejos De Los Los Que Lo Han Logrado" 

Thursday,January 10th at 9:00p.m.  

REMINDERS 

Safety:  Please enter and exit FSIA’S parking lots 

cautiously and watch for children. SAFETY IS EVERYONE’S 

JOB.  Please do not park in front of the dumpster, you can get 

towed. 

OPEN HOUSE  

 January 19, 2013 between 9:30am -11:30am 

Happy New Year to all of you from all of 

us!!!!!! 

http://www.facebook.com/fsiapreschool

